
PCSO Online Safety Visit 

All pupils across the school participated in 
an assembly from our PCSO’s about Online 
Safety. KS2 and KS3 learned about how to 

be safe online with gaming and 
commenting online. KS4 and KS5 learned 

more in depth about the sending of 
comments, indecent images, and the 

dangers of Sextortion.  Pupils did really well 
in answering and asking relevant questions 

based on the content. Our local PCSO’s 
were very complimentary of the pupils and 

the knowledge they shared with them. 

 
 

 

 

                                                           



Headteacher Forum Reminder   

Dear Parent/Carers, I’d like to invite you to an 
online forum with the aim of talking through 

some of the exciting changes which are 
happening within school, and addressing any 

questions you may have. It will be held on 
Wednesday 9th April from 1pm until 3pm. To 

enable as many parent carers to engage with this 
as possible, we will host this online through 

Teams. A link will be sent out prior to the event. If 
you have any questions in advance that you 

would like us to answer please send them over 
and we will add that to the session. I look forward 

to seeing you then. Kind Regards, Carrie 
McConomy – Headteacher. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAF  

Below is the link for the HAF, 
(Holiday activities and food for 

families), if you were looking for 
things to do during the holidays. 
This is for children aged 5 – 15 so 

there is a wide range of activities to 
be done!  

 

Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) 
for families | Worcestershire 

County Council 
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Dates 

• Tuesday 8th – Easter Service at St. 
James’ Church Hartlebury. 

• Wednesday 9th – Y10 PCSO 
Assembly on Gangs. 

• Wednesday 9th – Headteacher Forum 

• Thursday 10th – Horrible Histories 
Theatre Trip 

• Friday 11th – Easter Lunch and Fayre 

 

SPECIAL GUESTS …. LAMBS!  

Pupils had the opportunity to interact, and 
spend sessions, with some week-old lambs. 
Pupils were able to bottle-feed the lambs 

with milk, and take care of them throughout 
the day. 

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-services/childrens-social-care/virtual-family-hub/holiday-activities-and-food-haf-programme/holiday-activities-and-food-haf-families
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-services/childrens-social-care/virtual-family-hub/holiday-activities-and-food-haf-programme/holiday-activities-and-food-haf-families
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/council-services/childrens-social-care/virtual-family-hub/holiday-activities-and-food-haf-programme/holiday-activities-and-food-haf-families

